Conway, Andrew

From: Lucas Fykes <fykes@whitt-sturtevant.com>

Sent: Friday, December 20, 2019 8:54 AM

To: Conway, Andrew

Subject: Re: PUCO Case No. 17-1881-EL-REN, Notice of Material Change
Andrew,

Good morning. The filing only applies to the 15MW that were approved in the application. So the facility’s registration
will still be limited to only the 15MW.

Thanks,

Lucas A. Fykes

whitt LLP

The KeyBank Building

88 E. Broad Street, Suite 1590
Columbus, Ohio 43215
614.405.8716 (direct)
614.254.8565 (mobile)

fykes@whitt-sturtevant.com

From: "andrew.conway@puco.ohio.gov" <andrew.conway@puco.ohio.gov>
Date: Thursday, December 19, 2019 at 5:47 PM

To: Lucas Fykes <fykes@whitt-sturtevant.com>

Subject: RE: PUCO Case No. 17-1881-EL-REN, Notice of Material Change

Lucas —
Would you please clarify what megawatt capacity will be registered with MRETS? That is will the facility’s registration be
limited to only the 15MW?

Thanks.

Sincerely,

Andrew Conway, P.E.

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio

Rates and Analysis Department

Siting, Efficiency, and Renewable Energy Division
Engineering Specialist, Siting

(614) 466-5732

Email: Andrew.Conway@puco.ohio.gov
www.PUCO.ohio.gov




This message and any response to it may constitute a public record and thus may be publicly available to anyone who
requests it.

From: Lucas Fykes <fykes@whitt-sturtevant.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2019 4:08 PM

To: Conway, Andrew <andrew.conway@puco.ohio.gov>

Subject: PUCO Case No. 17-1881-EL-REN, Notice of Material Change

Mr. Conway,

Good afternoon. Rebecca Glover will be leaving Whitt Sturtevant LLP at the end of this month and | will be taking over
her caseload, including this case. | have attached the Notice of Material Change filed today in Case No. 17-1881-EL-REN,
pertaining to North Lake Energy’s intent to switch its tracking system registration from GATS to Midwest Renewable
Energy Tracking System (M-RETS) effective January 1, 2020. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out
to me. | hope you have a Happy Thanksgiving!

All the best,

Lucas A. Fykes

whitt LLP

The KeyBank Building

88 E. Broad Street, Suite 1590
Columbus, Ohio 43215
614.405.8716 (direct)
614.254.8565 (mobile)

fykes@whitt-sturtevant.com
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